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This Month in our rooms 

Baby Bees – In Baby Bees we have been getting super messy exploring many different 
textures such as shaving foam, shredded paper and gloop. All of the children have enjoyed 
getting involved and using their fine motor skills to hunt to find hidden objects. We have 
also enjoyed splashing in the pool in the garden and looking at the different insects we 
found.  

Honey Bees – This month we have been exploring our different senses. We have used tuff 
trays with different touchy-feely objects such as ice, cotton balls, corn flakes and flour. We 
have also explored our sense of smell using fruit to change the smell of the water. We have 
been developing our knowledge of safer sun. The children have helped to put on suncream 
and had fun learning to climb up the slides one foot at a time.  

Bizzy Bees – This month in Bizzy Bees we have been learning a lot about letters and 
numbers. We have been developing our gross motor skills and fine motor skills by using big 
chalks, pouring jugs and bubble wands to help us get ready to write some letters. We have 
recently been gifted a new fire engine for the garden the children have loved learning 
about the fire brigade and pretending to put out fires in the garden.  

Good Luck 

It is the very sad time of year when we have 
to say goodbye to a lot of our Bizzy Bee 

children as they go off on their new 
adventure in school. We wish all the 

wonderful children the best of luck in their 
primary schools and can’t wait to see 

pictures of them in their uniforms.  

 

Important Dates 

Bank Holiday Monday – 29th August (Nursery 
will be closed) 

Black History Month - September 

Roald Dahl Day - 13th September  

Recycling Week  - 19th September  

 

 

 

 



Staff News 

We would like to welcome Faye to our Bumbles Team. Faye 
is currently based in our Honey Bees room working 

alongside Molly and Jasmin. Faye is a level 3 nursery 
practitioner who has 4 years experience working in 

nurseries. Faye is very bubbly and is always excited to 
introduce new activities in the room. In Faye’s spare time 

she likes to socialise and go on long walks with her dog Ivy.  

Reminders 

Can I please remind you that we cannot accept drawstring or plastic bags in the nursery. 
This is due to them being a health and safety risk to the children. Can I also ask if you can 

check your children’s bags before bringing them in as we have to check these every 
morning for any dangerous items.  

 

 

 

If you have any questions or feedback then please get in touch via email, 
telephone or in person. 

Thank You, from Ayme and the Staff Team. 


